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RADIO BUILDING I 

LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 

March 9, 1950 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will ackno'rledge your interesting report on the 
reception of Station WKBH dated March 3, 1950. 

We have checked your report against our operating log 
and find it to be correct. We were conducting equip- 
ment tests at the time you heard our signals. 

We are pleased to receive your report as it is a good 
indication of sky wave transmission existing at that 
time. 

AL:mc 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION WKBH 

Alvin Leeman 
Chief Engineer 

NET WORK AFFILIATION: NBC 


